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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – N10040413 
 
Chrysler Group LLC (Chrysler) announced a safety recall on certain 2007 and 2008 
model year: 
 

 (KA) Dodge Nitro (4x2 only) 
 

 (KK) Jeep Liberty (4x2 only) 
 

Some of the above vehicles may experience a condition where the underbody 
transmission tunnel shield may partially separate from the vehicle floor pan and contact 
the aluminum driveshaft.  Operating the vehicle with the transmission tunnel shield 
rubbing against the driveshaft could weaken the driveshaft at the rub point and cause it 
to break. 
 
Chrysler will conduct a voluntary safety recall on all affected vehicles to install an 
underbody transmission tunnel shield support bracket. 
 
Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established methods 
used in the past. 
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries on 
involved vehicles. 
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